
.. . . _ . . - -. - . _ - . __ . - - . . . . _ - - . -.

!;
:
I

|4

;

i
August 18, 1982

.

Robert S. Jackson, M.D.
Commissioner
South Carolina Department of Health

and Environmental Control
J. Marion Sims Building
2600 Bull Street'

Columbia, SC 29201

i Dear Dr. Jackson:

! Thank you for your letter and Mr. Shealy's letter dated July 27, 1982, that
responded to our written comments following the 1982 review of your radiation<

control program.
4

'

We were pleased to learn that the Bureau of Radiological Health has been given
the authorization to fill the vacant staff positions, and that you are in the

,

' process of recruiting personnel for the existing vacancies.

Our comments and your responses will be incorporated into the final report of the
review. A copy of the report will be furnished to your office.

f If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or my State Agreements
Representative at any time.

|
Sincerely,

!

| (original signed by RDMartin/for)
.

James P. O'Reilly

| Regional Administrator

cc: Mr. G. Wayne Kerr, Director, OSP
Mr. Heyward G. Shealy, Chief

Bureau of Radiological Health

bec: D. A. Nussbaumer, OSP:HQ
R. E. Trojanowski, SLO:RII
R. L. Woodruff, SA:RII

State of South Carolina
Document Management Branch
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